
 
 

 
 

 
March 04, 2016 
 
 
 
IWPA Circular No. 175 of 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Member 
 
 
 

Good News to Wind Energy Investors 
 
 
The TANGEDCO has given a written assurance today to High Court of Madras that they will not back 
down wind energy. 
 
 
This is in response to a petition filed by one of the wind energy associations in the High Court of 
Madras. 
 
 
Hope this is followed in letter and spirit and paves a way for a brighter wind season. 
 
 
Thanking you and with warm regards, 
 

 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For Indian Wind Power Association 

 
 

Prof. Dr. K Kasthurirangaian 
Chairman 

 
 


